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Pamela Martin

From:
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 11:16 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: City Council Meeting - July 27th, 2017

Dear City of Victoria 
 
I am writing in response to notification concerning changes to the zoning at 950 Yates Street. 
I own two condos in "The Manhattan" and am somewhat concerned as to whether the environment in the 
neighborhood 
will be degraded in any way.   Would this devalue properties in the area?  How might this change affect 
tenants.  I will try to find out more information via Development Tracker.   I would appreciate it if you would 
not publish this email address. 
 
 
Thank-you 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This e-mail is confidential, the sender does not waive any related rights. Any distribution, use 
or copying of this e-mail or the information it contains is unauthorized. If you received this e-mail 
in error, please advise me (by return e-mail or otherwise) immediately. 




